
Dwight Eagan - Treasurer 

P R O F I L E  

Dwight is currently serving his 6th year on the 
Erie-2 Chautauqua Cattaraugus BOCES (E2CCB) 
Board of Education after serving 6 years on the 
Orchard Park Central School District (OPCSD) 
School Board. This year he is currently serving in 
the role as President of Erie 2CCB. 
Dwight graduated from the University at Buffalo 
and Albany Law School. He is now working as an 
Associate Attorney for Klein Law Group PLLC, a 
national communications firm. Dwight provides 
legal counsel relating to communications pro-
viders, representing companies nationwide in a 
variety of federal and state regulatory, litiga-
tion, compliance and contract matters, in court 
and before state commissions, the FCC, and oth-
er regulatory agencies. 
Dwight was the 2021 recipient of the ECASB 
Laura M. Burns Advocacy for Children Award 
and now serves as E2CCB’s Board President 
after serving as Vice President of the OPCSD 
Board from 2018 to 2022. He serves on the Dis-
trict Personnel Committee, the ECASB Delegate 
Assembly, and the ECASB Legislative Committee 
in addition to his newly appointed seat as 
ECASB Treasurer on the Executive Board.  
Dwight is a proud graduate of the OPHS Class of 

2014 and an older brother to four other OP 
grads (2016, 2019, 2022, and 2025), who he 
credits as his inspiration to run for the school 
board at age 19—winning his election the day 
after his 20th birthday. As a fun fact, Dwight 
was able to personally hand three of his four 
siblings their diplomas on the graduation stage 
as a board member. 
Outside of work, the School Board and ECASB, 
Dwight spends his time playing rugby, mainly 
for South Buffalo Rugby Club (SBRFC) and Alba-
ny Law School Rugby-Football Club (ALSRFC) 
Alumni. In addition to playing, he serves as the 
Men’s Director of Rugby for SBRFC and as Sec-
retary for the ALSRFC Blue Jackets Committee.  
Dwight would like to thank his parents and 
teachers for his wonderful public school educa-
tion that helped him achieve so much. He en-
joys serving the public good that all our schools 
provide and notes that ECASB has added so 
much value to our region by bringing us togeth-
er to share, learn, and achieve greater results 
for all children. Dwight thanks you for your con-
tinued participation every year—it’s not easy 
but it is important! 

“The work of a 

 School Board Member  

is not easy,  

but it is important.”  


